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	ATS BACK END UPGRADE 

Further to notice A524

Part of the process to resolve the current problems with the ATS requires a number of upgrades. As per the scheduled plan, the JSE will be upgrading its back end system tonight to correct a bug that was detected in Novell and which requires members to recreate their files throughout the trading session. The new software with the fix has been thoroughly tested internally. Please note members ARE NOT required to upgrade any software on their side. Members should experience nothing new to their current environment however should there be any problems, please report these immediately to the exchange.  

Members are advised to continue recreating their deals file from time to time to ensure the most accurate data is in the file, a simple refresh on the file does not necessarily ensure all the data is down loaded.

This is the first of two back end upgrades scheduled over the next couple of weeks.
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